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5th January 2021 

 

Home Learning books 

Dear Families 

Details of our remote learning procedures and a timetabled work schedule will be available on our 

website from Wednesday 6th January. 

https://www.beanfieldprimary.org/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=129 

All children in Year Reception to Year 6 will be provided with a book to record their home learning in.  

Please could one family member collect books for their children at the following times from the KS1 

playground on Wednesday or Thursday.   

Surnames beginning: A – F collect between 10-10.50am 

   G – L collect between 11-11.50pm 

   M – R  collect between 1-1.50pm 

   S – Z  collect between 2-2.50pm. 

Children in school will each bring their home learning book home tonight.  This will be available should 

they need to isolate. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kelly Greaves 

Vice Principal 
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